
I am writing in full support of HB 2845 which would increase access to midwifery care for women in 
Oregon. I am a Perinatal Health Educator and a mother who used midwives for all of my births, including 
two children born in Oregon: one at a birth center and one at home. Both of those births were paid for 
by the Oregon Health Plan.  
 
Midwives provide excellent and safe care. Please increase access and insurance coverage for midwifery 
care and out of hospital births! 
 
Thank you for our support! 
Angela Gunther, LCCE 
 


